
THE ESSEX SECTION 
OCTOBER MID-WEEK WATERFRONT LUNCH 

Just turn up and pay on the day. No bookings, no formality, just a 

sociable gathering of Cruising Association friends (guests are also 

very welcome). If you do let us know you are coming, we could give 

the landlord some idea of numbers, but just turn up anyway, as 

complete informality is the whole point. 

We have one of these lunches from time to time, usually the 4
th

 

Wednesday of the month in the off-season, at different locations 

within the County. We will try to alternate between north & south. 

The only requirement is a waterfront location and we would like to 

hear suggestions for the next one. 

Wednesday 23rd October 2013 about 12:30 

     

The Queen’s Head, 

The Hythe, Maldon, Essex, CM9 5HN 

Hope to see lots of you there.  There is often a small amount of 

parking space in nearby roads or even outside but there is a car park 

in Promenade Park nearby if none is available. 

Birgitta & Paul                     Penny & John jcblakesley@gmail.com (members only) 

mailto:jcblakesley@gmail.com

